
KVAS NOTES FOR 3/20/15 KVAS 
   

     Rodney showed a mount and eyepiece he purchased and offered to bring them for the club 

to use on the club scope.  He also asks that the club buy a new cabinet @ $399 from Sam’s 

because of the condition of the old one.  Ed introduced a Paracorr that would enhance images 

seen through the club scope (you would not need to move the mirror) and to be able to 

photograph objects with greater resolution.  He suggests that we purchase this ($475) for the 

club scope since there is about $2,200.00 in the checking account.   Motion made by Dan Pleska 

to table the purchase of the Paracorr but purchase the cabinet at this time—seconded by 

Rodney Waugh.  

 

     A Cub Scout troupe (Forest Memorial Church in Hurricane) would like to have a star party 

and Rodney and Dan said they would host it at the church on Monday, 4/20/15. 

 

     Blackwater Falls is scheduled for 10/2-4/15 this year. 

     Scott Blake presented the program for the evening---Ancient Mounds and Lunar Alignment 

      The next meeting is scheduled for 4/17/15 @ 7:30 at the Hansford Center. 


